
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                       5
th

 Sunday of Lent                                                                                                   Sunday March 25
th

 

Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   any articles for inclusion in Parish Newsletter should be emailed no later than 12.00noon on 

Thursday   

� 
Recently deceased 

Isabel Russell 

Matthew McAuley 

Kathleen Kennedy 

Patrick Berry 

Bernard Woods 

John Doddy 

 

Anniversaries 

Tom Irvine 

James & Ann Crotty 

Nora O’Brien 

Brian Mulvanney 

Christina Dunne 

Francis Duggan 

Mary Dwyer 

Teresa & Val Finnigan 

Paddy & Bridgit Fitzpatrick 

Owen & Eleanor Burns 

Mary Burns Isaacs 

Rita Walsh  

 

Months Mind 

William McCarthy 

May they Rest In Peace 

 

The Stations of the Cross  
Our Music Director and Organist 

Philip Carty will present a new piano 

recital entitled The Stations of the 

Cross on Monday April 2
nd

 in the 

National Concert Hall  

Further details in Church Porch  

This is the first performance of this 

work & CD will be launched on the 

night  

Tickets are available from the 

National Concert Hall at 01 4170000 

or online at www.nch.ie. 

 

W.O.R.K. RESIDENTS’ 

ASSOCIATION – NOTICE 

M50 EXTENSION – TYMON 

PARK NOISE AND CARBON 

POLLUTION 
 

Most people welcome the improvements 

taking place and planned for the M50 to 

reduce gridlock and resultant stress on 

motorists.  There are however negative 

impacts for our area in particular resulting 

from the capacity of the M50 being doubled 

(per NRA).  These are NOISE and 

CARBON POLLUTION.  The NRA and 

SDCC have statutory and moral obligations 

to mitigate the impact of these two 

pollutants on our environment and indeed 

they are planning to take a number of 

significant measures such is the acceptance 

that an increase in Air and Noise Pollution is 

to be expected.  We are asking all 

Associations, Sporting bodies, concerned 

citizens and ANYONE who uses and enjoys 

the Park to write or email (so easy now) to 

both the NRA (info@nra.ie) (copy to 

fcoffey@sdublincoco.ie outlining your 

concerns and asking what proactive 

measures are being taken to protect our 

community and all users of the wonderful 

facility that is Tymon Park.  These measures 

must NOT be the minimum but rather what 

is the BEST for years to come to 

incorporate noise reducing tarmac on ALL 

lanes. Best quality sound barrier, higher and 

the full length of the park and as well as 

more trees planted this year along the 

motorway.  We should be guaranteed 

regular monitoring of both the Noise and Air 

Pollution for our area. 

 

It will greatly assist if you copy any such 

correspondence to myself at 

davidwhughes@02.ie.  Thank you for your 

attention and support. 

BAPTISM COURSE 
This month’s Baptismal Preparation 

Course will take place in the Parish 

Centre on Monday March 26
th

 at 8:00 

p.m. for the parents of all babies who 

will be baptised during April. 

 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
 

The Society will take up its Annual 

Collection in aid of the Sunshine Fund 

after all Masses next weekend March 

31
st
 / April 1

st
. 

  

LEGION OF MARY 
 

We would like to invite you to our 

Acies which will be held on Sunday 

25
th

 March 2007 in the Church of the 

Sacred Heart, Killinarden, Tallaght.  

The Ceremony will start with Mass at 

3:30 p.m. and conclude with 

refreshments at 4:45 p.m. 

 

PARISH TRIP TO MEDUGORJE 

Deposits are now being taken for our 

parish trip to Medugorje on May 18
th

 

2007.  Total cost €619.00 – inclusive 

of flight, transfers, and insurances, all 

taxes and ensuite accommodation 

(half board) in modern private 

homes.  €100.00 secures a place. 

 

Contact Lily Crowe 450 9408 

Mobile  087 9562469 

Spiritual Director 

 Fr.Michael O’Grady 

 

House to house: €1825 

Share €1800 (Includes 

St.Patrick’s Day) 

OUR LADY’S HOSPITAL FOR SICK 

CHILDREN 

 

Are looking for women to participate in the 

Women’s Mini Marathon on 4th June. 

 

For further information, sponsor card 

and T-shirt contact Paddy Brennan on 

087 6317702. 

 

St. MacDara’s Parent’s Association 

Invite you to: 

Parent’s Talk on Bullying. 

Venue – St. MacDara’s Community College 

Date – Monday 26th March 

Time – 8:00 p.m. 

 

This talk by Sticks & Stones is on the issue 

of Bullying.  It affects everyone in their left 

and is a serious issue for parents.  We hope 

you find the time to attend and learn the 

signs to look out for and how we can help 

our children if this becomes an issue.  

Parents with children currently in 6th Class 

are especially invited to attend. 

 

 

CHY2 FORMS   

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that we have to send 

out and receive your forms back each 

year so if you have not already sent 

your from back for the Tax Year 

2006 please do so as soon as possible.  

Your co-operation in this scheme is 
greatly appreciated. Last year we 

reclaimed just over €19,000 as a 

result of your generosity  

 

Church Gate Collection this 

weekend is in aid of CASA 


